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NEWS RELEASE 
Gantry Crane Six Back Online  
Piti, Guam, January 27, 2023: Gantry crane six is back online after preventative 
maintenance conducted on the crane was completed.  

“We thank our shipping industry partners, including Matson who is on a preventative 
maintenance contract with the Port, for supporting this first time ever feat to take a 
gantry crane fully offline for preventative maintenance,” said Port General Manager 
Rory J. Respicio. “We also acknowledge the Port’s Equipment Maintenance Repair 
Division headed by Glenn Nelson, Shine San Agustin and Kin Pangelinan for their 
diligence and for keeping on schedule.” 

The Port Authority of Guam took the crane offline for scheduled maintenance to 
include trolley rail repair, APEX legs corrosion control, maintenance on gantry drives, 
rental crane assistance for APEX legs, and corrosion control on boom splice plates. All 
work has since been completed and the crane is 100 percent operational. 

Maintenance on the crane was scheduled from January 11 through January 23, 2023. 
The crane was placed back in service on January 24, 2023.  

Gantry crane four will be scheduled for the same maintenance in the upcoming 
quarter. 
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